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BRAC 2005 
Technical Joint Cross-Service Group (TJCSG) 

Meeting Minutes of 31 March 2005 

Dr. Sega chaired the meeting. The agenda is enclosed in attachment 1. The list of 
attendees is enclosed in attachment 2. The read ahead materials are enclosed in 
attachment 3. The primary objective for the meeting was to review the Closeout 
Checklist of the ISG directed scenarios. The agenda topics are listed below in the order 
in which they were covered. The key points, decisions and action items from the meeting 
are as follows: 

Closeout Checklist - Mr. Shaffer 

General Information: 

The IEC will meet on Saturday, 16 April 2005 to finalize the Candidate 
Recommendations. 
The Closeout Checklist will be used at each nightly TJCSG telecon to ensure the 
necessary actions are closed out prior to the 16 April 2005 IEC Meeting. 

Corona 

TECH-0060 will be presented to the ISG on 1 April 2005. 

Monterey 

RADM Cohen indicated if the Navy Post Graduate School is closed as a result of 
BRAC, then Monterey Naval Base could be closed as well. Any computers at 
NRL Monterey would not need to be moved to NRL Stennis in the TJCSG 
scenario as there will be due to be upgraded by then as well. 

Pt. Muau 

RADM Cohen indicated the Navy is not pursuing the closure of Pt. Mugu. 

Crane 

RADM Cohen indicated the Navy will follow the Army lead on Crane. If the 
Army does not pull out, then the Navy probably will not move out of Crane. This 
will affect TECH-0042AR due to the current requirement to move $250K worth 
of equipment from Crane to Dahlgren. If necessary, this requirement will be 
moved from TECH-0042AR. 
The C4ISR Subgroup has provided the COBRA data associated with Crane to the 
Navy. In the event the Navy decides to close Crane, the data is now available for 
the Navy to consider. 
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The question was raised as to whether it makes sense to move the Crane Sensors 
workload to Tobihanna instead of Dahlgren. 
The C4ISR Subgroup indicated that, although Dahlgren would be their first 
choice for moving workload out of Crane, because of the development nature of 
the work, Tobihanna would be a reasonable second choice. However, in order to 
not require replication of the Crane equipment, the TJCSG will move the Sensors 
workload from Crane to wherever the Industrial JCSG moves their workload. 

Indian Head 

RADM Cohen indicated since the nation is currently at war, the much needed and 
scarce intellectual capitol at Indian Head, if required to move, needs to be moved 
to Dahlgren instead of China Lake in order to preserve the intellectual capital. 
The Weapons and Armaments Subgroup Lead indicated moving Indian Head to 
Dahlgren does not make economical sense. 
The TJCSG previously deliberated to keep Indian Head as a specialty site for 
energetic materials. 
The TJCSG indicated we need to look at the TJCSG Strategies and Principles and 
the consistency in which the subgroups have been applying them. Preserving 
Intellectual Capital has been the overarching theme for several TJCSG scenarios, 
i.e. Corona, Indian Head, Crane and Dahlgren, etc. If this is in fact necessary then 
the TJCSG needs to include this as a TJCSG Strategy and apply it consistently 
throughout its deliberations. 
Indian Head contains pieces from the Industrial and Technical JCSGs. 

Hanscom 

The C4ISR Subgroup indicated they have reached resolution with the Air Force 
BRAC office on the workload moving into Hanscom AFB. 

Dr. Sega arrived at his point and chaired the meeting from this point forward. 

Decisions: 

The TJCSG will run COBRA for the closure of NRL Monterey and potentially 
present this to the ISG on Friday, 1 April 2005. 
The W&A Subgroup will prepare the technical justification for moving the 
technical workload out of Indian Head by using the previous TJCSG deliberations 
to keep Indian Head as a specialty site for energetic materials and the COBRA 
analysis to now move this workload out of Indian Head. The TJCSG will then 
deliberate on the technical justification and decide whether to change the previous 
TJCSG decision to retain Indian Head as a specialty site. The TJCSG will 
deliberate on this at tomorrow night's, 1 April 2005, TJCSG Teleconference. 
The C4ISR subgroup will provide the COBRA runs from TECH-0042D to the 
Industrial JCSG for them to consider in moving their workload out of Crane. The 

DraR Deliberative Document - For Discussion Purposes Only - Do Not Release Under FOIA 

DCN: 11491



March 3 1 2005 BRAC FOUO 

TJCSG will request the Industrial JCSG to include the TJCSG data in Industrial 
JCSG scenarios that move the Crane workload to either Dahlgren or Tobihanna. 
The TJCSG agreed to the middle ground figure of $160M in MILCON required to 
accommodate the new MILCON requirement for TECH-0042C as well as a 30% 
vs 15% efficiency factor. The C4ISR will prepare a new CR (TECH-0042CR)' 
which will document the new MILCON and efficiency data as agreed to by the 
Air Force BRAC office and the TJCSG. 
The TJCSG agreed to suspend efforts on TECH-0061 and 0062. 
The TJCSG action items from Mr. Wynne's recent memo, which requires the 
revisit of several CRs to enable closure, will be closed out by a memo from the 
TJCSG to Mr. Wynne or through a presentation to the ISG. 

Recommendation De-Confliction Status - Dr. Short 

Key Points: 

The conflicts associated with MDA and DISA are being worked. 

Decisions: 

None 

Candidate Recommendation Lntegration Challenge - Mr. Shaffer 

Key Points: 

The Services submitted a memo indicating a process to integrate the various JCSG 
and MILDEP candidate recommendations is necessary in order to ensure the 
MILDEPs will be able to implement the BRAC decisions on their installations. The 
MILDEPs have submitted this integration process along with the memo. 
The MILDEPs requested that all CRs be turned in by 18 March 2005. 
The MILDEPs will strive to submit their integration results to the JCSGs by 1 April 
2005. 
The MILDEPs and JCSGs will reconcile integration results by 8 April 2005. 

Decisions: 

None 

Ouad Chart Svnchronization Status Report - BG Castle 

Key Points: 

BG Castle reported the results of the two day meeting at Quantico, VA to standardize 
the Candidate Recommendations (CR) quad charts. 
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